# Eye on the World April 6, 2024

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of April 6, 2024.

## **Compiled by Dave Havir**

**Luke 21:34-36**—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take you stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

## Climate alarmists - have a new item that is bad for the environment

• An article by William Hunter titled "Now Scientists [at the Guangdong University of Technology in Guangzhou, China] Say Wearing Jeans Is Bad for the Environment: Study Reveals Wearing a Pair of Jeans Just Once Is the Equivalent to Driving a Car for 6.4 Miles" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 5, 2024.

## Important gender study in the Netherlands

• An article by Alexa Lardieri titled "Most Gender-Confused Children Grow Out of It, Landmark 15-Year Study Concludes – as Critics [of Transgender Movement] Say It Shows Being Trans Is Usually Just a Phase for Kids" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.

## Earthquake near Taiwan

- An article by David Averre titled "Terrifying Moment Commuters Are Rocked on Trains and Stopped on Shaking Bridge During 7.4 Earthquake in Taiwan" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Perkin Amalaraj titled "Taiwan Earthquake Recap: Nine People Crushed to Death in Landslides and Over 1,000 Injured With 70 Trapped in Rock Quarries" was posted at

dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.

• An article by Natasha Anderson titled "Taiwan Emergency Crews Begin Clean-Up After Massive Earthquake Kills Nine People and Injures Around 1,000 Others" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.

- An article by Jonathan Chadwick titled "How Taiwan's Tallest Building [Called Taipei 101] Survived the Earthquake: Taipei 101 Has a 660-Ton Pendulum That Transfers Energy Into Giant Shock Absorbers Helping the 1,670-Feet High Skyscraper to Sway Rather Than Topple" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- A video and an article by David Averre titled "Astonishing Moment Crowd Cheats Death When Taiwan Earthquake Brings Apartment Block Crashing Onto Them" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- A video and an article by James Reynolds titled "Terrifying Dash Camera Video Shows Moment Car Was Smash by Falling Boulder as Taiwan Was Hit by 7.4 Magnitude Earthquake [With 300 Aftershocks]" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.

## Hamas – reports bogus casualties reports

• An article by Ohad Merlin titled "Hamas Document Reveals It Hides Casualties, Blames Failed Rocket Launches on Israel – IDF" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.

## Reminders – about Hamas sexual violence associated with October 7

- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "'Devil Took Over Me': IDF Reveals Islamic Jihad Terrorist's October 7 Rape Confession" was posted at jpost.com on March 28, 2024.
- An article by Miriam Kuepper titled "All Women Hostages Held in Gaza Are Being Sexually Abused, Freed Israeli Woman Says Captives' Relatives Say Their Spirit Has Been Broken by Rape Revelations" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Shlomi Heller titled "'They Cut Off Organs': Interrogator Reveals Hamas Terrorists' October 7 Atrocities" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.

## Reminder – Hamas is mistreating hostages

- An article by William Daroff titled "Where Is the World's Outrage on Behalf of the Hostages in Gaza?" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Katherine Lawton titled "Israeli Who Was Sexually Assaulted While Held Hostage After She Was Abducted 'I Was Scared They Would Rape Me and Parade My Body in Gaza . . . I Feared That More Than Death'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.

• An article by Raymond Ibrahim titled "Hamas Treats Captive Israeli Women as Animals" was posted at americanthinker.com on April 4, 2024.

#### Israel air-strike kills 7 aid workers

- An article by David Averre and Dan Sales titled "Netanyahu Admits Israel Carried Out Strike That Killed Three British Aid Workers in Gaza as Rishi Sunak Declares 'Questions Need Answering' Over Aid Convoy Attack" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Emily Goodin titled "White House Says Biden Is 'Frustrated' With Netanyahu, but Won't Confirm If President Will Call Israeli Prime Minister After Deaths of World Central Kitchen Aid Workers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Hannah Sarisohn titled "U.S. Calls for Israel to Investigate Deaths of World Central Kitchen Aid Workers" was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "The World Turns on Israel After World Central Kitchen Slaughter: International Fury Grows With Biden Saying He Is 'Outraged and Heartbroken' as IDF Is Accused of War Crimes and Aid Worker Death Toll Exceeds That of Any Other Conflict" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Ron Kampeas titled "Why Death of Aid Workers Could Be Turning Point in How Israel Treats Gaza Relief" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Chris Jewers titled "Israel Fires Two Military Commanders and Reprimands a Third Over Drone Attack That Killed 7 Aid Workers but World Central Kitchen Says Their Apology 'Offers Cold Comfort to Victims' Families'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 5, 2024.

## Protests in Israel – against Netanyahu

• An article by Cameron Roy titled "Chaos Inside Israeli Parliament as Protesters Storm Building and Smear Yellow Paint Across Gallery Windows – as Anti-Netanyahu Demonstrations Rock the Country" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.

## On Friday – United Nations Human Rights Council voted 28-5 against Israel

• An article by Staff titled "United Nations Human Rights Council Calls for Arms Embargo Against Israel, Asks It to Prevent Genocide" was posted at jpost.com on April 5, 2024.

## On one hand – Biden is certainly trying to appease U.S. voters

• An article by Danielle Greyman-Kennard titled "'Left Jerusalem [Hanging] Out to Dry': Christian Organizations Condemn U.S. Abstain Vote [at U.N.]" was posted at jpost.com on March 25, 2024.

• An article by Chris Megerian and Zeke Miller titled "Muslim Leaders Reject Chance to Break Bread With Biden as Anger Over Gaza Festers" was posted at apnews.com on April 2, 2024

- An article by Luke Tress titled "Pro-Palestinian Protest Campaign Beats Goal in Wisconsin Primary With 47,000 'Uninstructed' Ballots [Which Comprised 8.4% of the Votes]" was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israeli [Foreign] Minister [Eli Cohen] Lashes Out: U.S. Has Nothing to Look For in the Middle East [Quoted as Saying: 'The Only Change I see in the Americans' Stance Is Because of the Upcoming Elections in the United States']" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff and Hannah Sarisohn titled "Biden Warns Netanyahu: U.S. Will Change Gaza Policy Unless IDF Protects Gazans" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Israel's Cabinet Approves Increased Gaza Aid, After Biden Threats" was posted at jpost.com on April 5, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israel's Cabinet Approves Increased Gaza Aid, Aid Groups Call for Protection" was posted at jpost.com on April 5, 2024.

## On the other hand – Biden has to decide if he can afford to let Israel lose

- An article by Melanie Swan titled "Israel Admits It May Not Be Able to Destroy Hamas Now U.S. Has Turned Its Back" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on March 27, 2024.
- An article by Louis Casiano titled "Biden Administration Authorizes Billions of Dollars in Bombs, Warplanes for Israel: Report" was posted at foxnews.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Mark Almond titled "Israel Risks Starting a Multi-Front War It Can Never Win and the Rest of Us Could Be Dragged In as Well" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "A Message to Israel? Russia Deploys More Forces in Syria's Golan Heights" was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Alexander Ward titled "Biden's Not Changing Israel Policy After Deadly Strike on Aid Workers" was posted at politico.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Victor Nava titled "Biden Slammed by Democrats and Republicans Over Response to Israeli Air-Strike That Killed 7 aid workers in Gaza" was posted at nypost.com on April 3, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Israel to Fight Hamas for Many Years; [Benny] Gantz Says" was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "Israel Heading Into 'Unprecedented War' Former IDF Official Says" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "IDF Halts Leave for Combat Troops, Intel Chief Warns 'Worst Is Yet to Come'" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.

## Failed hostage deal

- An article by Eliav Breuer and Eve Young titled "Gaza Hostage Deal: Israel Willing to Compromise, Hamas Not Netanyahu" was posted at jpost.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Hamas Blames Netanyahu for Hostage Deal Collapse" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Hannah Sarisohn titled "Hostage Deal Hinges on Return of Displaced Palestinians to Northern Gaza; Qatar Says" was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Ismail Haniyeh: Hamas Won't Back Down From Hostage Deal Demands" was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.

## Was Qatar really a help in the hostage discussion?

- An article by Zvika Klein titled "Qatar to 'Post': We Had Hostage Deal After October 7, Israel Took Too Long" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Qatar Should Have Expelled Hamas; Senior Diplomatic Official Says" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "Qatar: 'The Arsonist Who Then Claims to Be the Firefighter'?" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Zvika Klein titled "Inside Doha: Qatar Behind the Scenes" was posted at jpost.com on April 5, 2024.

## When will Israel stop?

- An article by Staff titled "IDF Launches Attack on Islamic Jihad HQ Inside Central Gaza Hospital [Al-Aqsa Hospital]" was posted at jpost.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Hamas Is Disintegrating From Within, Gazan Terrorists Tell Israel Gallant" was posted at jpost.com on March 31, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Israeli Forces Arrest Sister of Hamas Chief Ismail Haniyeh" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "IDF Operations Continue in Gaza, Terrorist Infrastructure Eliminated in Lebanon" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.

## **Shifa Hospital**

- Looking back to March 2024, an article by Staff titled "IDF Launches Pre-Planned Op, in Gaza's Shifa Hospital, Heavy Clashes Reported" was posted at jpost.com on March 18, 2024.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "IDF's Shifa Hospital Raid: Why Israel Is Fighting the War It Should Have Fought Years Ago Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "This Is How Israel's Navy Seals Took Over Al Shifa Hospital" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Sam Halpern titled "IDF Concludes, Withdraws From Shifa Hospital After 'Successful' Two-Week Op" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.

#### Rafah

- An article by Staff titled "Israel, U.S. Set for Virtual Discussion Today on IDF's Invasion of Rafah" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Charlie Spiering titled "Palestinian-American Doctor Walks Out of White House Meeting With Joe Biden and Kamala Harris in Protest After Giving President Letter From Orphaned Girl in Gaza Begging Him to Stop Invasion of Rafah" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.

### Hezbollah

• An article by Staff titled "[Defense Minister Yoav] Gallant: War in the North Will Be a Catastrophe for Lebanon, Hezbollah" was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.

## Haredi exemption?

- An article by Yankale Friedman titled "Why Israel's Ultra-Orthodox Jews Will Never Serve in the IDF Opinion" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Eliav Breuer titled "Will Israel's Government Collapse Due to the IDF Haredi Draft Crisis? Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.

## United States welcomes new Palestinian Authority cabinet

• Looking back to February 2024, an article titled "Palestinian Prime Minister Shtayyeh Hands Resignation to [Mahmoud] Abbas Over Gaza 'Genocide'" was posted at aljazeera.com on Feb. 26, 2024.

- Looking back to March 2024, an article titled "Palestinian President [Mahmoud] Abbas appoints Mohammad Mustafa as Prime Minister [of the Palestinian Authority]" was posted at aljazeera.com on March 14, 2024.
- Looking back to March 2024, an article titled "Palestinian Authority Announces a New Cabinet Amid Israeli Assault on Gaza" was posted at aljazeera.com on March 28, 2024.
- An article by Mohammed Al-Kassim titled "New U.S.-Backed Palestinian Authority Prime Minister Mustafa Forms Cabinet" was posted at jpost.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "New Palestinian Authority Government Has a Long Road Ahead to Prove They're Serious" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Hamas Arrests Palestinian Authority Intelligence Officers, Accuses Them of Collaboration With Israel" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Palestinian Authority Demands Full State Recognition in Letter to U.N." was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Elias Zananiri titled "The Challenges Awaiting the Palestinian Authority's New Cabinet" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.

## Palestinian factions reject multi-national force in Gaza

- An article by Matthew Sedacca titled "Israel Call for Multi-National Peacekeeping Force to Secure Gaza, Help With Aid Delivery" was posted at nypost.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Palestinians Reject Proposal to Introduce Arab Multi-National Force in Gaza Report" was posted at jpost.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Zvi Barel titled "Israel's 'Multi-National Force' Pitch for Postwar Gaza Is Little More Than Wishful Thinking" was posted at haaretz.com on April 1, 2024.

## Will Israel re-occupy Gaza Strip?

- An article by Staff titled "Israeli Minister [Yitzhak Wasserlauf] Launches Attack on Netanyahu, Calls to Resettle Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Erica Schachne and Maayan Jaffe-Hoffman titled "Nobel Prize Laureate [Professor Yisrael Robert Aumann]: Israel Musts Re-Occupy Gaza Strip" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.

## International – anti-Semitism

• An article by Michael Starr titled "Are French Jews Making Aliyah Because of Anti-Semitism or Zionism?" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.

- An article by Michael Starr titled "Netherlands: Suspect Arrested for Anti-Semitic Attack on Utrecht Rabbi" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "Anti-Israel Activists Fling Horse Manure, Attack Toronto Police With Pole" was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Eurovision DJs Requested Not to Play Israeli Songs for 'Security Reasons'" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Zac Campbell titled "McDonalds to Buy Back All of Its Israeli Restaurants Following Widespread Protests and Boycotts After the Fast Food Chain Gave Away Free Meals to Israeli Soldiers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 5, 2024.

## **More articles – Jerusalem Post**

- An article by Staff titled "Gaza Must Receive the 'Hiroshima and Nagasaki' Treatment; U.S. Congressman [Tim Walberg of Michigan] Says" was posted at jpost.com on March 31, 2024
- An article by Staff titled "Eilat Building Damaged After Hostile Aircraft Infiltrates Israel From Jordan" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "'They Wouldn't Treat Me Like I Was Made of Glass': Autistic IDF Recruits Complete Service" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Michael Starr titled "Jews Outnumber Anti-Israel Rally Against ZAKA [International Rescue Unit] at [Teaneck] New Jersey Synagogue" was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Navigational Disruption: GPS Signal Interference Detected Throughout Central Israel" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Danielle Greyman-Kennard titled "UK Prime Minister [Rishi] Sunak Pressured by Lawmakers to Suspend Arms Sales to Israel" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024
- An article by Jonathan Harounoff titled "Treatment of Journalists Evan [Gershkovich in a Russian Jail] and Pouria [Zeraati, Who Was Brutally Stabbed Outside His London Home] Is An

Assault on Press Freedom" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.

• An article by Gadi Ezra titled "Is Israeli Society at the Fifth Stage of Grief? [Denial, Anger, Bargaining, Depression and Acceptance]" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.

#### Iran

- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "How Hamas, Palestinian Islamic Jihad's Visits to Iran Signal a New Phase in War on Israel" was posted at jpost.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Is Iran Planning Something Big? Iraqi-Based Attacks on Israel Raise Alarms Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by David Averre titled "Iran Vows to Punish Israel for Strike on Embassy in Syria That Killed One of the Islamic Republic's Top Generals" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "China Condemns Israel Strike on Iranian Embassy" was posted at manilatimes.net on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israeli Embassies Around the World Put on High Alert Amid Iranian Threats" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.

#### Saudi Arabia

- An article by Maggie Haberman and Jonathan Swan titled "Trump Spoke Recently With Saudi Leader [Prince Mohammed Bin Salman]" was posted at nytimes.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Liz Peek titled "Is Saudi Arabia Trying to Sabotage Biden?" was posted at thehill.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Vivienne Walt titled "Pipeline of Power: How the Earnings of Saudi Aramo (the World's Most Profitable Company Over the Past Decade) Are Helping the Saudi Monarchy Shake Up the Global Economic Order" was posted at fortune.com on April 4, 2024.

### Reaction - ISIS attacked Russia

- An article by David Averre titled "Iran Warned Russia About the Possibility of 'Major Terrorist Operation' Ahead of Moscow Concert Hall Shooting That Killed 144 People (Sources Say) as Experts Claim Europe Could Suffer More Terror Attacks as ISIS-K Grows Stronger" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Sara Harmouch titled "Moscow Terror Attack Showed Growing Reach of ISIS-K; Could the U.S. Be Next?" was posted at the conversation.com on March 28, 2024.

• An article by Dominic Yeatman titled "[Current] U.S. Official [Anonymously] Warns ISIS-K Terrorists May Slip Through U.S.-Mexico Border and Carry Out Moscow-Style Attack" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 31, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "Ex-Central Command Commander [General Frank McKenzie]: ISIS Threat to U.S. Becoming Serious Because of Biden's Foreign Policy" was posted at dailywire.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "ISIS Calls for Ramadan Massacre of Christians and Jews by 'Lone Wolves'" was posted at jpost.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Police Foil ISIS Supporters' Terrorist Plot in East Jerusalem" was posted at jpost.com on April 4, 2024.

#### Russia-Ukraine war

- An article by Dr. Joanna Rozpedowski titled "When Will Peace Talks Become an Option in the Russia-Ukraine War?" was posted at thegeopolitics.com on March 27, 2024.
- An article by Chris Panella titled "Ukraine Says Russia in Less Than a Week Hit It With 700 Glide Bombs, Weapons That Can Really Only Be Beaten by Killing the Planes" was posted at businessinsider.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Putin Calls Up 150,000 for Military Service" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Putin Plots War of Attrition in Ukraine Amid Manpower Challenges" was posted at bloomberg.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Hanna Arhirova and Samya Kullab titled "Ukraine Lowers Its Conscription Age to 25 to Replenish Its Beleaguered Troops" was posted at apnews.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Taryn Pedier titled "U.S. F-16 Jets Due to Arrive in Ukraine 'Are No Longer Relevant' (Kyiv Military Official Says): 'Every Weapon Has Its Right Time, We Needed Them in 2023, They Are Not Right for 2024' 'We Need Shells and Rockets'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Chris Jewers titled "'At Least Six Russian Warplanes Destroyed, Eight Damaged and 20 Personnel Wounded or Killed' as Ukraine Stages Major Drone Strike" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 5, 2024.

## **NATO**

• An article by Staff titled "Polish PM Warns 'We Are in Pre-War Era' as Putin's Missiles Fire Close to Border" was posted at metro.co.uk on March 29, 2024.

• An article by David Averre titled "NATO Ministers Discuss 'Trump-Proof' \$100 Billion Military Fund for Ukraine That Will Guarantee U.S. Support Even If Donald Trump Returns to the White House" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.

- A Reuters article by Staff titled "Russia Says Dialogue Channels With NATO at 'Zero Level' but Doesn't Seek Open Conflict" was posted at reuters.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Taryn Pedier titled "Russia Will Target the Paris Olympics, Emmanuel Macron Warns: French President Says He Has 'No Doubt' Putin Has Plans for the Event This Summer" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 5, 2024.

#### **Comments about China**

- An article by John Hayward titled "Xi Jinping Hosts Personal Sit-Down With U.S. Business Leaders in Desperate Bid to Lift Chinese Economy" was posted at breitbart.com on March 28, 2024.
- An article by William Hunter titled "Disgraced Chinese Scientist (He Jiankui) Who Was Jailed in 2019 for Genetically Editing Human Babies Is Back in the Lab and Claims He's 'Proud' of His Past Work" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 1, 2024.

### **Comments about China and Taiwan**

- An article by Chris Paenlla titled "How Taiwan Could Depend on One of the Cheapest Naval Tactics [Naval Mines] to Stop a Chinese Invasion" was posted at businessinsider.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Biden and Xi Hold First Call Since 2022, China Promptly Deploys Ships and Warplanes Around Taiwan" was posted at redstate.com on April 3, 2024.

## Global intentions – WEF, WHO, UN and others

• An article by Tim Hinchliffe titled "WEF Report Suggests Digital 'Metaverse Identity' Will Become Central to Daily Life" was posted at lifesitenews.com on March 27, 2024.

## WHO wants a globalist pandemic treaty

- An article by Clare Marie Merkowsky titled "WHO Urges Countries to Sign Globalist Pandemic Treaty by May: 'A New Threat Will Emerge'" was posted at lifesitenews.com on March 27, 2024.
- An article by Cassidy Morrison titled "Next Epidemic to Spill Out of China Could Be Super Gonorrhea Where Rate of Antibiotic-Resistant STDs Are 40x Higher Than U.S. and UK" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 28, 2024.

## Could "bird flu" be the next pandemic?

• An article by Luke Andrews titled "'This Could Be 100 Times Worse Than Covid': Bird Flu Warning From Scientists Who Say Half of Infections With H5N1 in People Are Fatal – as White House Says It's 'Monitoring' the Situation" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.

- An article by Melissa Koenig titled "Bird Flu Pandemic Could Be '100 Times Worse' Than Covid; Scientists Warn" was posted at nypost.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Natasha Anderson titled "Bird Flu May Have Killed Thousands of Penguins in Antarctica: Researchers Suspect Outbreak of Deadly H5N1 Virus Is Behind Deaths of Around 530 With Many More Feared to Have Died" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.

## **Covid – International comments**

- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Pope Slams 'Anti-Vaxxers': Refusing Covid Jab Is a 'Suicidal Act of Denial'" was posted at dailyfetched.com on March 25, 2024.
- A video and an article by Jason Walsh titled "Watch: BBC Reporter Tries to Lecture Guyana President [Mohamed Irfaan Ali] on Climate Change, Immediately Regrets It" were posted at dailyfetched.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Bishop Marian Eleganti "Bishop Eleganti Slams Pope Francis Over Attack on People Who Refused the Covid Shots" was posted at lifesitenews.com on April 4, 2024.

## Climate agenda – international comments

- An article by Clare Marie Merkowsky titled "[Canadian Prime Minister Justin] Trudeau Commits \$8.4 Million to Study Impact of 'Climate and Environmental Issues' on Democracy" was posted at lifesitenews.com on March 28, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Marc Frank titled "Russian Oil Arrives in Cuba After Year-Long Hiatus" was posted at reuters.com on March 31, 2024.

## Reminders – China talks climate change, but produces coal

- Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.

• Looking back to March 2024, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "[John] Kerry: China Says It Might Not Use Coal Plants It's Building" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2024.

## Biden family business – deep state has known about it for years

- Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "Biden Inc. [Quoted: 'Over His Decades in Office Joe's Family Fortunes Have Closely Tracked His Political Career']" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 2, 2019.
- Looking back to October 2022, a report by Iowa Senator Chuck Grassley titled "FBI Possesses Significant, Impactful, Voluminous Evidence of Potential Criminality in Biden Family Business Arrangements" was posted at grassley.senator.gov on Oct. 17, 2022.
- Looking back to September 2023, an article by Margot Cleveland titled "Biden Bribery Breadcrumbs Leave Only One Possible Conclusion: Deep-State Partisans Buried the Evidence" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 6, 2023.

## **Biden family business**

- An article by Josh Boswell titled "Texts From Hunter Biden's Business Partner to Tony Bobulinski Suggests President Was Part of Deal With Chinese Government-Linked Oil Giant CEFC; New Tucker Carlson Documentary Reveals" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Miranda Devine titled "Hunter Biden's Ex-Business Partner Calls Out Democrats' Lies and Corruption in New Tucker Carlson Documentary" was posted at nypost.com on April 3, 2024.

## JK Rowling is strong against the transgender tide

- An article by Eirian Jane Prosser titled "'Arrest Me!': JK Rowling Challenges Scotland's New Hate Crime Laws [Which Could See People Arrested for Using a Transgender Person's Wrong Pronouns] Sarcastically Urging Followers to Respect Pronouns of 'Lovely Scottish Lass' Convicted Double Rapist Isla Bryson and 'Fragile Flower' Sex Attacker Katie Dolatowski in Excoriating Blast' was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 1, 2024.
- An article titled "JK Rowling Will Not Be Arrested for 'Misgendering' Hopes the Decision Will Apply to the Non-Famous Too" was posted at lifesitenews.com on April 4, 2024.

## International gender outlook

• An article titled "Justin Trudeau Shamelessly Pushes 'Transgender Day of Visibility' on Easter Sunday" was posted at lifesitenews.com on April 2, 2024.

#### Ramadan

• An article by Sue Reid titled "How Ramadan Is Muscling Out Easter All Over Europe: 30,000 Ramadan Lights Festooned Across London – A Muslim Crescent Flag Flying Atop Westminster Abbey – Jam-Packed Mosques While Church Pews Are Fast Emptying" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 30, 2024.

#### Haiti – continued unrest

- An article by Jacqueline Charles titled "Over 1,500 Killed in Haiti This Year as Gangs Recruit Children, Violate Human Rights; UN Says" was posted at americanmilitary.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article titled "Police in Haiti Say 2 Men Were Hacked to Death by a Mob Who Thought They Were Buying Ammo for Gangs" was posted at apnews.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by John Hayward titled "Canada Sends 70 Troops to Jamaica to Train Caribbean Forces for Haiti Intervention" was posted at breitbart.com on April 1, 2024.

## **Javier Milei (of Argentina)**

- An article by Merrill Matthews titled "What Biden Can Learn From Economic Reforms of Argentina's Javier Milei" was posted at thehill.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Isabel Debre titled "Argentina's Milei Takes Chainsaw to the State, Cuts 15,000 Jobs, Prompting Protests" was posted at latimes.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Manuela Tobias and Kevin Simauchi titled "Javier Milei Races to Ease Argentina's Inflation, Retain Voter Support" was posted at batimes.com.ar (Buenos Aires Times) on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Jonathan Gilbert and Manuela Tobias titled "Giving Up China Is Hard, Even for Argentina's Anarcho-Capitalist [Who Is Presently Not Touching Existing Trade Agreements With Beijing]" was posted at bloomberg.com on April 4, 2024.

## **Brutal justice in South Africa**

- An article by Jamie Pyatt titled "Brutal Justice for Nine Gang-Rape Thugs Who Sexually Assaulted Young Girl in Front of Her Mother as South African Cops Shoot Them All Dead in Raid" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Jamie Pyatt titled "Mother of Gang-Rape Victim Says Her Daughter Can Now 'Find Peace' After South African Cops Shot Dead Nine Men Who Made Her Watch Her Girl's Sex Attack and Locals Say They Can Now Sleep at Night" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.

## **International news – miscellaneous**

• An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "ISIS-Linked Egyptian Arrested Over Terror Plot on Notre Dame Cathedral in Paris" was posted at breitbart.com on March 30, 2024.

- An article by Timothy Frudd titled "Secret Police Report Exposes Canada's Devastating Economy" was posted at americanmilitarynews.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Japan to Export New Fighter Jet Jointly Developed With Britain and Italy" was posted at asianews.network on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Megan Howe titled "[Turkey President Recep Tayyip] Erdogan Suffers Huge Blow in Turkish [Mayoral Race] Elections as Opposition Party Claims Historic Victories in Istanbul and Ankara" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Miriam Kuepper titled "Is Germany's Capital [Berlin] Set to Become the New Amsterdam? Searches for 'Cheap Flights to Berlin' Surge 350% After Country Legalizes Smoking Marijuana" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Marion Giraldo titled "Panama Canal Drought Could Upset Supply Chain: Standards & Poor Global Says" was posted at reuters.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Adry Torres titled "Brazilian Man (65) and 20-Year-Old Escort Accused of Burning Her Pimp Alive in a Pile of Tires in Cruel Execution Known as a 'Microwave Oven'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Taryn Pedier titled "Newborn [in Uganda] Buried Alive by Mother (23) Miraculously Survives and Escapes Unscathed After Spending Six Hours Trapped Beneath Soil" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Harry Bamforth titled "[Fastest Human] Usain Bolt's Long-Standing Youth World Record [Set 22 Years Ago] Broken by Teenage Jamaican Sprinting Star [Nickecoy Bramwell] Who Beat Rest of Field by 0.7 Seconds" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 5, 2024.

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Solar eclipse

• An article by MacKenzie Tatananni titled "Niagara Falls Declares a State of Emergency Ahead of Solar Eclipse That Will Create Monster Traffic Jams and Strain Emergency Services as Thousands Flock to Region to Catch a Glimpse" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.

## Democrat fund-raiser – at same time as funeral for slain police officer

- An article by Miranda Devine titled "The Utter Gall of Biden's Democratic NYC Gala as City Mourns Murdered Police Officer" was posted at nypost.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Harold Hutchison titled "Al Sharpton Calls Out Biden for Attending 'Ritzy' Fund-Raiser With Ex-Presidents [Bill Clinton and Barack Obama], Snubbing Working Class" was posted at dailycaller.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Jeff Crouere titled "Trump Paid His Respects, Biden Displayed Disrespect" was posted at newsmax.com on April 3, 2024.

## Illegal immigration – 2023 government press release discussed citizens housing immigrants

- Looking back to January 2023, a press release by Secretary of State Antony J. Blinken titled "Launch of Welcome Corps Private Sponsorship of Refugees [Mentions Citizens Housing Illegal Immigrants]" was posted at state.gov on Jan. 19, 2023.
- Looking back to April 2023, an article by Sam Faddis titled "Wonder Where All These Illegal Immigrants Are Going to Live? Your Spare Bedroom Apparently [After the State Department Kicked Off 'The Welcome Corps]" was posted at andmagazine.substack.com on April 18, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Kelly Sullivan titled "[Massachusetts] Governor [Maura] Healey Asks Residents to House Migrant Families Amid Growing Shelter Crisis" was posted at boston25news.com on Aug. 9, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "Michigan to Offer Citizens \$500 Per Month to House Illegals" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on March 25, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Fury as Boston Plans to Fill Former Veteran Housing With Migrants as City Asks Residents to Take People In" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 1, 2024.

## U.S. government hands out \$320 million for border walls – for Egypt, Jordan and others

- An article by Monica Showalter titled "Biden Budget Shells Out \$320 Million on Border Walls for Oman, Lebanon, Jordan, Egypt and Tunisia" was posted at americanthinker.com on March 28, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Joe Biden Is Funding Border Security in Foreign

Countries as U.S. Border Exceeds Record Numbers" was posted at townhall.com on March 31, 2024.

## **Easter event – burning Bibles**

• An article by Ruth Bashinsky titled "Trailer With Hundreds of Bibles Inside Are Set on Fire and Left Outside [Mt. Juliet] Tennessee Church [Called the Global Vision Bible Church] on Easter Sunday" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 31, 2024.

## Easter event – interrupting religious vigil

• A video and an article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Watch: 'Free Palestine', Climate Protesters Interrupt Easter Vigil at St. Patrick's Cathedral in New York City" were posted at breitbart.com on March 30, 2024.

## Easter events – government promoting "transgender day of visibility"

- An article by Yael Halon titled "DC Archbishop Jabs Biden as 'Cafeteria Catholic' Who 'Picks and Chooses' for His 'Political Advantage'" was posted at foxnews.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Chaitin titled "Biden Administration Stands by 'Transgender Day of Visibility' on Easter Amid Backlash" was posted at dailywire.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Emma Colton titled "3 Months and 28 Days: LGBTQ Events Clog Calendar as White House Faces Backlash Over Easter Announcement" was posted at foxnews.com on March 31, 2024.

## Who the bigger threat to democracy?

• An article by Charlie Spiering titled "Robert F. Kennedy Says Biden Is a Bigger Threat to Democracy Than Trump in CNN Interview" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.

## Joe Biden claims to protect democracy – yet he continues to IGNORE Supreme Court

• An article by Lawrence Richard titled "Biden Vows to Forge Ahead With Student Loan Handouts, Has 4 Words for All His Critics ['I'm Not Backing Down]" was posted at foxnews.com on March 25, 2024.

## Kamala Harris launches "SAVE Day of Action"

• A press release titled "FACT SHEET: Vice President Kamala Harris, Administration Officials Launch 'SAVE Day of Action' to Highlight Cross-Sector Actions to Boost Enrollment in the SAVE Plan [Urging People Across the Nation to Visit StudentAid.Gov]" was posted at whitehouse.gov on March 27, 2024.

#### States sue Joe Biden over his student-loan charade

• An article by Haisten Willis titled "Kansas-Led Coalition of States Sues Biden [Education Secretary Miguel Cardona and the Department of Education] Over Student Loan Program [in the United States District of Kansas]" was posted at washington examiner.com on March 28, 2024.

## Ignoring the Supreme Court is a winning strategy for Biden – even if it rules against him

• An article by Katie Lobosco titled "Why Student Loan Forgiveness Remains a Key Issue for the Biden Campaign Even After Supreme Court Loss [Because Biden Is Seeking to Induce Voter Turnout Among 44 Million People]" was posted at cnn.com on March 30, 2024.

## Biden fulfills a campaign promise - about the border

• Looking back to March 2024, an article by Andrew Arthur titled "Biden Promised to Open the Border as a Candidate in 2020 – Now He Laughs at You About It" was posted at nypost.com on March 15, 2024.

## Illegal immigration – top voter issue

• An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "It's the Border, Stupid: New Harvard Harris Poll Shows the Migrant Crisis Is the Top Issue With Voters – Even Worse Than Inflation That Is Crushing Families" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 27, 2024.

## Illegal immigration – illegal migrants getting better treatment than U.S. veterans

- An article by Jamie Joseph titled "Boston Says It's Overrun by Illegal Immigrants, Plans to Place Them in Veterans Housing" was posted at foxnews.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Illegal Immigrants Given 7 Times More Taxpayer-Funded Benefits Than Military Families" was posted at townhall.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Nick Mordowaner titled "Migrants' Monthly Payment in NYC Is Higher Than Veterans Compensation" was posted at newsweek.com on April 3, 2024.

## Illegal immigration – Biden's secret flights

• An article by Todd Bensman "The Florida Gateway: Data Shows Most [90% of Secret] Migrant Flights Landing in Governor DeSantis's Sunshine State" was posted at cis.org (Center for Immigration Studies) on April 1, 2024.

## **Illegal immigration – Chinese migrants**

An article by Adam Shaw titled "Chinese Migrants Make Multi-Country Trek to U.S.

Southern Border: 'I Just Want to Make Money'" was posted at foxnews.com on March 29, 2024.

- An article by Zach Jewell titled "'Surging Numbers' of Chinese Migrants Attempting to Illegally Enter U.S. Island [Guam Which Is] Home to Vital Military Bases; Homeland Security Committee Chair Warns' was posted at dailycaller.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Kelly Laco titled "Now Chinese Migrants Are Sneaking Onto Guam: Top Republican Warns Communist Party Wants to 'Exploit' Every Part of the U.S. Map and Warns Critical American Base Is Vulnerable" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Jon Michael Raasch titled "Find an Abandoned Vape on the Ground? It's Probably From China: Former ATF Agent Says It's 'Terrifying' the CCP 'Has a Hand' in Illicit Vape Trade Making Up 100% of Devices Found Thrown Away in Nation's Capital" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Jack Montgomery titled "Chinese Illegals Entering U.S. in Record Numbers [Over 140,000 Since Fiscal Year 2021]" was posted at thenational pulse.com on April 3, 2024.

## Illegal immigration – migrant crime

- An article by John Binder titled "Sanctuary Massachusetts Repeatedly Shielded Illegal Alien Accused of Sexually Abusing Children From Deportation" was posted at breitbart.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by MaryAnn Martinez titled "Migrants Charged With Storming Border in El Paso Are Released After Local DA Failed to File Paperwork to Keep Them Behind Bars" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Nicole Silverio titled "[Fox News Peter] Doocy Presses Karine Jean-Pierre on Why Illegal Immigrants Committing 'Serious Crimes' Are Being Released on Bail" was posted at dailycaller.com on April 3, 2024.

## **Illegal immigration – general comments**

- An article by Samuel Short titled "NYC Hands Out Prepaid Debit Cards Because Immigrants Threw Away Charity Food (Yes, You Read That Right)" was posted at westernjournal.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Yaron Steinbuch titled "'Traitor' Texas National Guardsman Caught Smuggling Migrant Across Southern Border in His Government SUV" was posted at nypost.com on April 4, 2024.

## Broken voter ID laws = an incapacitated man with disastrous policies could "win" again

• An article by John Hanson titled "NYC Wants the Supreme Court to Let Over 800,000

Non-Citizens Vote" was posted at the political insider.com on March 28, 2024.

• An article by Kevin Stocklin titled "Behind Massive Mail-In Ballot Push Is a Little-Noticed Executive Order" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 28, 2024.

- An article by Peyton Soroinski titled "Georgia Republicans Approve Bill to Adopt New Election Rules Ahead of November" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Susan Haigh titled "Connecticut Becomes One of the Last States to Allow Early Voting After Years of Debate" was posted at apnews.com on March 30, 2024.

## Comments about government and corporate snooping

- An article by Staff titled "In Biden's America, FBI Agents Are Visiting Homes to Police Thought-Crimes" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on March 29, 2024.
- A video and Amy Furr titled "Watch: FBI Agent Confronting Oklahoman Says Agency Questions People 'Every Day, All Day' Over Facebook Posts' were posted at breitbart.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "Belief That Government Is a Threat to Religious Rights Surges Under Biden, Surpassing Obama Era" was posted at cnsnews.com on April 1, 2024.

## Censorship and free speech – general comments

- An article by Andrea Widburg titled "Leftists Are Terrified of Free Speech Because It Truly Is the Voice of the People" was posted at americanthinker.com on March 23, 2024.
- An article by Claire Chretien titled "Elon Musk Defends Free Speech, Anti-DEI Position in Combative Don Lemon Interview" was posted at lifesitenews.com on March 27, 2024.
- An article by Brandon Morse titled "The Left Is Working Hard to Censor and Control How You Interact With the Internet, but You Are in the Way" was posted at redstate.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Austin Petersen titled "The Unsettling Encounter at an Oklahoma Home and the Fight for Free Speech" was posted at ampamerica.com on April 3, 2024.

## Biden's mixed messages – trying to get re-elected

• An article by Jake Smith titled "Biden Has Changed His Tune on Gaza 'Cease-Fire' as Activist Pressure Mounts – and Election Draws Near" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 31, 2024.

• An article by Editorial Board titled "Joe Biden's Rafah Plan Is Meant to Save His Own Skin, Not Israel" was posted at nypost.com on April 1, 2024.

• An article by Emily Goodin titled "Biden Faces Another Humiliating Protest Over His Gaza Policy as Thousands in Wisconsin Plan to Vote 'Uncommitted' in the Primary" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.

## Biden's mixed messages - sends one resolution to U.N. seeking a cease-fire

- An article by Julian Borger and Jason Burke titled "U.S. Resolution on Gaza Cease-Fire and Hostage Deal Vetoed by Russia and China" was posted at theguardian.com on March 22, 2024
- An article by Nadeen Ebrahim titled "After Vetoing Three Prior UN Resolutions on Gaza, U.S. Sees Its Own Cease-Fire Proposal Rejected [by Russia and China]" was posted at cnn.com on March 22, 2024.

## Biden's mixed messages – then, abstains on a new resolution (which passed)

• An article by Eric Bazail-Eimil and Mona Zhang titled "U.S. Allows Passage of UN Resolution Calling for Cease-Fire in Gaza [by Abstaining]" was posted at politico.com on March 25, 2024.

## Although Biden pushed for cease-fire – but he continued to send weapons to Israel

- An article by Nathan Rennolds titled "Planned U.S. Arms Transfer to Israel of 2,000-Pound Block-Busting Bombs Branded 'Obscene' Hypocrisy by Bernie Sanders as Criticism Builds" was posted at businessinsider.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Nick Allen titled "Biden Set to Sell Up to 50 F-15 Fighter Jets to Israel for \$18 Billion in Biggest Arms Sale to Tel Aviv Since Start of War Against Hamas" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.

## **Anti-Semitism – general**

- An article by Staff titled "'[Expletive] Murderous K•ke': Pro-Palestinian Protesters Harass Jewish Woman in NYC" was posted at jpost.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Pennsylvania Temple Vandalized With Anti-Semitic Graffiti" was posted at jpost.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "Anti-Israel Protesters Target Teaneck [New Jersey] Synagogue Event With Paramedics" was posted at breitbart.com on April 1, 2024.

• An article by Adam Kredo titled "State Department Hosted Qatari Official Who Praised Hamas Terrorism" was posted at freebeacon.com on April 3, 2024.

## **Anti-Semitism – colleges**

- An article by Editorial Board titled "Harvard's Application Crash Should Scare Other Elite Schools on Anti-Semitism" was posted at nypost.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Leon Kraiem titled "Harvard Law School Student Government Accuses Israel of Genocide, Anonymously" was posted at jpost.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Hannah Sarisohn titled "[President Adam Lehman of] Hillel [International] Finds College Campus Anti-Semitism Greatly Impacting Parents in College Selection Process" was posted at jpost.com on April 3, 2024.

#### **ESG** and **DEI**

- An article by Dennis Prager titled "My Wife's Black Anesthesiologist [During a 7-Hour Surgery for Breast Cancer] Wasn't an Affirmative Action Hire [but Rather One of the Best in Los Angeles]" was posted at townhall.com on March 26, 2024.
- An article by Nic White titled "UCLA Medical School Forced First Year Students to Attend 'Structural Racism' Course Where Screaming Pro-Hamas Speaker Told Them to Kneel for Bizarre Woke 'Prayer' While Pediatrician DEI Boss Looked On" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Dolores Chang titled "[Black Media Star Called] 'Charlamagne tha God' Tells Viewers DEI Is 'Well-Intentioned, but Mostly Garbage' and Brands Diversity Training 'Bull••••'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.

## **Comments – about U.S. military**

- An article by Patty Nieberg titled "101<sup>St</sup> Airborne Soldiers Are First to Receive New Next Generation Squad Weapon" was posted at taskandpurpose.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Megan Eckstein titled "U.S. Navy Ship Programs Face Years-Long Delays Amid Labor, Supply Woes" was posted at defensenews.com on April 2, 2024.

## New pandemic? – bird flu?

• An article by Staff titled "Bird Flu Pandemic in Future? EU Warns of Potential Spread to

Humans Due to 'Lack of Immune Defense'" was posted at foxnews.com on April 3, 2024.

• An article by Ayana Archie titled "A Bird Flu Outbreak at the Largest U.S. Chicken Egg Producer [Mississippi-Based, Cal-Maine Foods, Inc.] Could Affect Egg Prices" was posted at npr.org on April 3, 2024.

- An article by Youri Benadjaoud titled "Bird Flu Outbreak Poses No Risk to Safety of America's Food Supply; Say Experts" was posted at abcnews.com on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Luke Andrews titled "'The CDC Is Taking Bird Flu Very Seriously': Director Mandy Cohen Says Agency Is Keeping 'Very Close Eye' on Situation and Reveals Plan to Mas-Produce H5N1 Vaccines If Virus Causes Pandemic" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.

#### Covid – school closures and lockdowns

• An article by Julianna Frieman titled "'It Wasn't a Conspiracy Theory': Bill Maher Says 'Powers That Be' Were Wrong About Covid [School Closures and Lockdowns]" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 30, 2024.

## Covid vaccines – some mandates finally going away

• An article by John-Michael Dumais titled "Rutgers Abruptly Ends Covid Jab Mandate, Children's Health Defense [Founded by Robert F. Kennedy, Jr.] Still Planning Supreme Court Appeal" was posted at lifesitenews.com on April 4, 2024.

## Covid vaccines – some people are still skeptical

• An article by Clare Marie Merkowsky titled "[Podcaster] Jordan Peterson Debate With Left-Wing Commentator [Steven Bonnell II] Over Covid Vaccine Goes Viral" was posted at lifesitenews.com on April 3, 2024.

## Covid - miscellaneous

• An article by Staff titled "Roger Stone Reveals He Was Kicked Out of Catholic Parish Over Opposition to Covid Restrictions" was posted at lifesitenews.com on March 25, 2024.

## Climate agenda – general

- An article by Susan Montoya Bryan titled "Uranium Is Being Mined Near the Grand Canyon as Prices Soar and the U.S. Pushes for More Nuclear Power" was posted at apnews.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Kevin Killough titled "The Nation's First Natural Gas Ban [Law Passed in Berkeley, California in 2019] Is Repealed, but Advocates Seek Other Ways to Ban Stoves"

was posted at just thenews.com on April 1, 2024.

• An article by Nick Pope titled "'Blatant Violations': Watchdog ['Protect the Public's Trust'] Challenges Key Data Used by Biden Administration to Push Sweeping Climate Agenda" was posted at dailycaller.com on April 3, 2024.

- An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "Eco-Friendly California Is America's Biggest Polluter When It Comes to Little-Known Greenhouse Gas That 'Slipped Under the Radar'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- An article by John M. Contino titled "The Carbon Emperor Has No Clothes" was posted at americanthinker.com on April 4, 2024.

## Climate agenda – making some people rich

• An article by Frank Wright titled "New Documentary ['Climate: The Movie, The Cold Truth'] Exposes Climate Agenda as 'Scam' to Increase Globalist Power and Profit" was posted at lifesitenews.com on March 28, 2024.

## U.S. cuts coal – while China promotes coal

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Harold Hutchison titled "'China's Not Doing Any of This Stuff': GOP Senator [Eric Schmitt of Missouri] Pours Cold Water on Biden's Climate Cooperation Effort With CCP" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 16, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "U.S. Backing New Plan to Cripple Coal Industry at UN Climate Conference" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 21, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Michael Dorgan titled "U.S. Commits to Shutting Down Its Coal Plants During COP28" was posted at foxnews.com on Dec. 2, 2023.

## Fossil fuel – Biden's plan from day 1

- Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.
- An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Nationwide Gas Prices Top \$3.50, Spiking More Than 45% Under Joe Biden" was posted at breitbart.com on April 4, 2024.

### **Comments – electric vehicles**

• An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Biden's Electric Road to Nowhere: Two Years After He Vowed to Spend \$7.5 Billion Building 500,000 Charging Stations, Only 7 Have Been

Plugged In" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 29, 2024.

• An article by Nick Pope titled "Biden EPA Locks in Stringent Emissions Rule for Heavy-Duty Vehicles to Fight Climate Change" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 29, 2024.

- An article by Nick Pope titled "Trump-Appointed Federal Judge Smacks Down 'Arbitrary and Capricious' Biden EV Scheme" was posted at dailycaller.com on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Senator Marco Rubio titled "Biden Is Enabling the Impending Automotive Bloodbath" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Kristen Altus titled "Ex-Chrysler CEO [Bob Nardelli] Predicts EV Startups Are 'Just Not Going to Make It'" was posted at foxbusiness.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Robert Schmad titled "Ford Puts Dent in Biden Plans to Expand EVs" was posted at dailycaller.com on April 4, 2024.

## **Comments** – **pro-life**

- Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023.
- An article by Louis Knuffke titled "Pro-Life Leaders Demand Supreme Court Protect Women and Children From Dangerous Abortion Drugs" was posted at lifesitenews.com on March 28, 2024.
- An article by Katherine Hamilton titled "[South Dakota] Governor Kristi Noem Signs Nation's First 'Med Ed' Bill to Combat Abortion Misinformation" was posted at breitbart.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Hudson Crozier titled "Former Terrorism Officials [at Department of Justice and Homeland Security] Question 'Radicalization' Study [at University of Maryland] That Lists Peaceful Pro-Lifers" was posted at the college fix.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Calvin Freiburger titled "Smithsonian Agrees to Pay Students \$50,000 After Kicking Them Out for Wearing Pro-Life Hats" was posted at lifesitenews.com on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Abortion Victim Photography Can Help Convince 'Moderates' to Become Pro-Life" was posted at lifesitenews.com on April 3, 2024.

## **Comments – pro-abortion**

• An article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "Biden Campaign Eyes Victory in Florida in 2024 by Making It Ground Zero for Abortion Rights: Democrats Plan to Go to War Over Reproductive

Rights in Trump's Home State (Where DeSantis Also Won by 20 Points)" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.

## **Transgender – general comments**

- An article by Jonathan Van Maren titled "Survey Shows Growing Number of People Are Leaving Organized Religions Over LGBT Disputes" was posted at lifesitenews.com on March 28, 2024.
- An article by Kendall Tietz titled "Washington Couple Claims State Denied Foster-Care License Over Belief That Gender Is Fixed" was posted at foxnews.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Matt Lamb titled "Men Who Claim to Be 'Transgender' Have Won Nearly 300 Titles in Female Sports" was posted at lifesitenews.com on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "Riley Gaines Goes After Massachusetts Governor After Girls Injured by Trans-Identifying Athlete" was posted at dailywire.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Nic White titled "Bearded 6-Foot Tall Trans Athlete (Who Knocked Down Rival During School Basketball Game) 'Was Suspended From Female Rowing Team for Leering at Topless Girl in Changing Room' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Matt Lamb titled "Top Feminist Group ['The National Organization for Women'] Says It Is 'White Supremacist Patriarchy' to Oppose Men in Women's Sports" was posted at lifesitenews.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Calvin Freiburger titled "Biden Grudgingly Signs Spending Deal That Bans Rainbow 'Pride' Flags at U.S. Embassies" was posted at lifesitenews.com on April 3, 2024.

## **Comments – central bank digital currencies**

• An article by Staff titled "RFK Jr. Warns Americans 'Will Be Slaves' If Central Bank Digital Currency Is Established" was posted at lifesitenews.com on March 28, 2024.

## National debt

• An article by Ward Clark titled "Bloomberg Simulations Show U.S. National Debt on 'Unsustainable Path'" was posted at redstate.com on April 3, 2024.

#### **Taxes**

- An article by Carol Ruth titled "Democrats Want to Tax Your Home, Your Retirement, Your Everything" was posted at foxnews.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Megan Henney titled "Biden's Tax-Hike Plan Would Cost the U.S.

Economy Nearly 800,000 Jobs" was posted at foxbusiness.com on April 3, 2024.

## After months of deception, Biden admitted the obvious about "Inflation Reduction Act"

- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023.
- An article by Ron Paul titled "Senate Says Spending a Security Threat, but Keeps Spending" was posted at newsmax.com on April 3, 2024.

## Inflation

• An article by Bob Hoge titled "Trump PAC Creates 'Biden-Mart' Grocery Store, Shows You Mind-Blowing Price Hikes Since 2021" was posted at redstate.com on March 31, 2024.

#### Finances

- An article by Jon Miltimore titled "California's \$20 Minimum Wage Is Killing Thousands of Jobs" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on March 27, 2024.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "California Fast Food Minimum Wage Law's Already a Disaster and New York Wants Some Too" was posted at nypost.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Fox Guest [Project 21 Chairman Horace Cooper] Tears Into Biden's Fund-Raiser Raising Millions as Americans Are 'Suffering'" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "More Than Half of Voters Support Slapping 10 Percent Tariffs on All Imports, in Boost for Trump's Populist, Protectionists Policy" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Jones titled "General Electric (the Icon of American Engineering and the Biggest Company in the World Two Decades Ago) Is No More as It Splits Into Three Companies [GE HealthCare formed in 2023; GE Vernova; and GE Aerospace]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.

## Widow of fallen NYPD – blasts politicians

• An article by Staff titled "Widow of Fallen NYPD Detective Jonathan Diller Blasts Elected Leaders for Rampant Crime, Not Protecting Officers in Powerful Eulogy" was posted at the postmillennial.com on March 30, 2024.

## **Comments – soft on crime**

• An article by Alice Wright titled "Tough on the Victims of Crime: St. Louis Democrat Mayor [Tishaura Jones] Blames Convenience Store Owners for Crimes That Happen on Their Property and Vows to Hold Them [Store Owners] 'Accountable' for Lawbreaking" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 29, 2024.

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "[Two Philadelphia] Teens Who Beat 73-Year-Old Man to Death Receive 'Slap on Wrist' by Judge" was posted at dailyfetched.com on March 28, 2024.

#### Violence

• An article by Martha Williams titled "Disabled Washington D.C. Man (64) Is Beaten to Death 'By Three Girls Aged 12 and 13, on Street Who Were Seen Celebrating After' – With Youngest Suspect Later Shot by Masked Assailant in Her Home" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 30, 2024.

#### **Theft**

- An article by Perkin Amalaraj titled "Gang Steals \$30 Million From LA Cash Vault in Daring Easter Sunday Raid After Breaking In Through the Roof in One of the City's Biggest Ever Heists" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Snejana Farberov titled "Moment NYC Man Fed Up With Porch Pirates Lures Thief With Fake Parcels to Catch Him in the Act" was posted at nypost.com on April 4, 2024.

## **Drug problems**

- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Oregon's Democrat Governor [Tina Kotek] Signs Law Making Drug Possession a Crime Again After Liberal Laws Led to Flood of Street Use and Homelessness Sprawled Across the State" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Tom Leonard titled "America's 'Capital of Woke' [Oregon] Decriminalized Drugs and Became a Hellscape of Open-Air Fentanyl Markets Which Even Addicts Admit Was a Mistake Leading to a Humiliating U-Turn for Liberals" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.

## **Homeless problem across America**

• An article by Sophie Mann titled "Oregon County Eradicates Homeless Tent City by Putting Rough Sleepers Up in a 90-Strong 'Tiny Home' Pod Village – but Locals Are Infuriated as It's Plonked in the Middle of a Family Neighborhood" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 1, 2024.

### **Squatters across America**

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled "'Crack Pipes in My Oven': Squatter Victim Details Damages Found With House, Says Fix Could Cost Up to 200,000" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 29, 2024.

- An article by Ruth Bashinsky titled "New York Couple Sued by Squatters Who Claim They Were 'Unfairly Evicted' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore and Ruth Bashinsky titled "NYC Squatters Use Shake Shack Receipt as Proof They Should Get Legal Protections for Taking Over Family's \$950,000 Home" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Martha Williams and Nic White titled "Venezuelan Illegal Migrant Squatters Arrested at NYC Home With Drugs and Guns Were Previously Apprehended at Southern Border, Then Released" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.
- An article by Alexa Cimino titled "Shocking Moment Squatter Clambers Through Window Into House as Outraged Homeowner Watches in Horror Only for Cops to Tell Couple Man Has the Right to" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.

## **Resisting gun control**

• An article by Patricia Tolson titled "Pennsylvania Court Upholds Right of Young People to Carry Guns in Public" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 30, 2024.

## Crimes against black citizens

• An article by Ruth Bashinsky titled "Pregnant Woman (Shot Seven Times by Armed Walgreens Employee Who Thought She Was Shoplifting Makeup) Launches Lawsuit After She Had to Undergo Emergency C-Section and Baby Was Born With Heart Problems" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 31, 2024.

## **Comments about erroneous police actions**

- An article by Sophie Mann titled "California Woman's 2001 Conviction for [Allegedly] Murdering Her Husband Is Overturned After Two Decades in Prison as Evidence Used Against Her Is Discredited" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore and Will Potter titled "[New Video Shows] Teenage Kidnapping Victim [After Her Father Had Murdered His Estranged Wife and Abducted His Daughter] Is Gunned Down by Cops [in Herperia, California on September 27,2022] While Running Towards Them for Help" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Zac Campbell titled "Cops Release Rapper Rod Wave From Jail and Admit

His Arrest and Gun Charge Following Florida Bar Shooting Was 'Inaccurate'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.

## Corporate news media

• An article by Richard Polina titled "Joe Rogan Blasts 'The View' Over Co-Hosts Feud With Author Coleman Hughes: 'Rabies-Infested Henhouse'" was posted at nypost.com on April 4, 2024.

## Robert F. Kennedy Jr.

- An article by Paul Du Quenoy titled "RFK Jr.'s Progressive VP Pick Nicole Shanahan Will Doom Biden's Re-Election" was posted at nypost.com on March 27, 2024.
- An article by Nick Gilbertson titled "Kennedy Campaign: RFK Jr. Meets Requirement to Qualify for North Carolina Ballot Fifth State So Far" was posted at breitbart.com on April 1, 2024.

#### **Democrats worried about Kamala Harris**

• Looking back to March 2024, an article by Kevin McCullough titled "The 2024 Great Bait and Switch Begins [Can the Deep State Arrange for Biden to Drop Out Without Offering the Spot to Kamala Harris?]" was posted at townhall.com on March 17, 2024.

## Keep an eye on Michelle Obama

- Looking back to April 2023, an article by Marlow Stern titled "Michelle Obama Tells Oprah She'll Never, Ever Run for President" was posted at rollingstone.com on April 25, 2023.
- Looking back to March 2024, an article by Mike Memoli titled "Michelle Obama's Office

Says the Former First Lady 'Will Not Be Running for President' in 2024" was posted at nbcnews.com on March 5, 2024.

## Biden's age is a problem

• An article by Bethan Sexton titled "Biden Rehashes Debunked Claim That He Once Traveled 17,000 Miles With China's Leader Xi Jinping During Bungled Speech" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.

## **Biden and Harris supporters and detractors**

• An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Top Democrat Strategist [Simon Rosenberg] Who Correctly Predicted Republican Flop in 2022 Midterms Insists Biden Will Win in November and

Urges His Fellow Liberals to Stop Worrying" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 4, 2024.

- An article by Katie Rogers titled "Obama, Fearing Biden Loss to Trump, Is on the Phone to Strategize" was posted at nytimes.com on March 26, 2024.
- An article by Kate Anderson titled "'Political Decision': Biden Administration Looks to Save Face by Delaying Trans Athlete Ruling to After Election [Title IX Rule Would Require Biological Men to Be Allowed to Compete in Women's Sports]" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 28, 2024.
- An article by Arjun Singh titled "Democrats Quietly Telling Biden Administration to Churn Out Regulations at Breakneck Speed as 2024 Election Looms Report" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 28, 2024.
- An article by Ingrid Jacques titled "Biden Claims to Stand for Women, but His New Regulation Will Kill Jobs That Women Want" was posted at usatoday.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Haley Chi-Sing titled "[Pennsylvania Senator John] Fetterman's Top Communication Staffers Resign Amid Ongoing Backlash Against Senator Over His Pro-Israel Stance" was posted at foxnews.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Reporter Calls Out Biden for Dodging Press, but Sits Down for Soft-Ball Interview With Celebs" was posted at townhall.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Nicholas Giordano titled "America's Woke Education Is Fueling the Mental Health Crisis" was posted at foxnews.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Chris Pandolfo titled "Biden Accused of Failing to Disclose Vacations Gifted to Him by Wealthy Supporters" was posted at foxbusiness.com on April 2, 2024.
- An article by James Bovard titled "Tears for Congress? DC Throws a Pity Party, Claiming Members Need a Raise" was posted at nypost.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Geoff Earle titled "[Famous Entertainer] Dwayne The Rock Johnson Admits He Regrets Endorsing Biden in 2020 and Refuses to Back Him in 2024" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 5, 2024.

## Even if you hate Trump – doesn't the double standard trouble you?

- Looking back to August 2023, a video titled "24 Straight Minutes of Democrats Denying Election Results" was posted at rumble.com on Aug. 2, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Wendell Husebo titled "Democrats Denied Election Results 150+ Times Before Trump Was Indicted for Challenging Election" was posted

at breitbart.com on Aug. 15, 2023.

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Liberal Lawyer Alan Dershowitz titled "Trump's Persecution Is an Affront to Biblical Justice" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 26, 2023.

• Looking back to March2024, an article by Michael Goodwin titled "The Probes of Donald Trump and Joe Biden Show the Emboldened Bias Among the Left" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2024.

## Media and politicians strategy – prosecute the political opponent

- Looking back to March 2024, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Dragging Trump Into Court While Biden Campaigns Is Election Interference, Regardless of Verdict" was posted at thefederalist.com on March 15, 2024.
- Looking back to March 2024, an article by Jason Walsh titled "Joe Rogan States the Obvious on Trump Indictments: 'Looks Like You're Trying to Prosecute Your Political Opponents'" was posted at dailyfetched.com on March 19, 2024.

## **More comments about Trump**

• An article by Danielle Wallace titled "Biden Administration Rule Makes Firing Federal Workers Harder as Trump Promises 'Deep State' Revamp" was posted at foxnews.com on April 4, 2024.

## **General interest – Baltimore bridge**

- An article by Luke Rosiak titled "Less Than a Year Before Bridge Fiasco, Maryland's Democrat Governor Put a DEI Consultant [Karenthia Barber] on State's Port Commission" was posted at dailywire.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Tom Ozimek titled "'Daunting' Cleanup of Baltimore Bridge Begins as Investigation Into Collapse Could Last Two Years" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 30, 2024.
- An article by Mike Pesoli and Jeffrey Collins titled "Crews at Baltimore Bridge Collapse Continue Meticulous Work of Removing Twisted Steel and Concrete" was posted at apnews.com on March 31, 2024.
- An article by Perkin Amalaraj titled "Dali Container Ship Crew Is Still Marooned on the Stricken Vessel in the Baltimore Harbor a Week Since the Frances Scott Key Bridge Collapsed With No Plans for Them to Disembark (but They Do Now Have Wi-Fi)" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.

• An article by Dolores Chang titled "Collapsed Baltimore Bridge Chunks Appear on Incredible 3D Underwater Images of Riverbed – as Officials Say Tangled Clutter of Metal Will Make Clearing Effort More Difficult Than Hoped" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.

• An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Dali Owners Deny Fault and Demand Lawsuits Be Capped at \$43.6 Million – the Cost of the Boat That Crashed Into the Baltimore Key Bridge Sparking Deadly Collapse" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.

## More general interest

- An article by Laura Hollis titled "Have Elite Colleges Produced Amoral, Condescending Authoritarians?" was posted at newsmax.com on March 29, 2024.
- An article by Dana Abizaid titled "Police Get a Surprise When They Find Out Car Chase Was Led by 9-Year-Old Trying to Drive to School" was posted at dailycaller.com n March 30, 2024.
- An article by Abby Reinhard titled "Deadly Bacterial Meningitis Is Spreading in the U.S., CDC Says These Are the Symptoms" was posted at bestlifeonline.com on April 1, 2024.
- An article by Codie Bullen titled "Taylor Swift is Declared a Billionaire by Forbes as She Joins the List for the First Time Following Eras Tour Success" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Ehsan Kassim titled "Caitlin Clark, Angel Reese Help Iowa-LSU Star Powered Rematch Become Most Watched College Game on ESPN [Peaking at 16.1 Million and Averaging 12.3 Million People More Viewership Than Four Out of Five Games in the 2022-2023 NBA Final and Toppled Last Year's World Series Which Garnered 11.48 Million Viewers]" was posted at desmoinesregister.com on April 2, 2024.
- An article by Rusty Weiss titled "Louisiana Governor Threatens Athletic Scholarships in Response to LSU Women's Team Leaving Court Before [and During] National Anthem" was posted at boundingintosports.com on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Jennie Agg titled "The Truth About Thyroids: How Women Are Told They Are Depressed or Menopausal When It's Actually an Underactive Thyroid and Others Are Prescribed Drugs They Don't Even Need" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Utah Grandma Sandra Miller (63) Is Killed by Son's Seven Pit Bulls Who Gnawed One of Her Legs Down to Its Bone, With Cops Claiming Son Was Upset at His Fence Being Damaged and Dogs Being Taken Away" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 3, 2024.

• • • •

An article by Gerald McGlothlin titled "Biden's Feigned Rage Against Israel" was posted at americanthinker.com on April 4, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

In a world fraught with conflict and misunderstanding, the recent tragic incident involving the accidental killing of seven World Central Kitchen workers by an Israeli strike in Gaza has become a focal point of international attention.

While President Joe Biden's expression of outrage over these death is understandable, it's crucial to contextualize the incident within the broader canvas of the Israeli-Hamas conflict – a struggle marked by Hamas's relentless aggression and Israel's efforts to defend its citizens.

The Biden administration's reaction (while fiery and seemingly indignant) overlooks a fundamental reality.

- It is exceedingly rare for such tragic incidents in the context of Israeli operations.
- For every one innocent life lost in these regrettable circumstances, there are countless more saved by Israel's diligent efforts to target only the threats posed by Hamas.
- This organization (designated as a terrorist group by multiple countries including the United States) has a long history of using civilians as human shields and launching unprovoked attacks against Israel endangering the lives of Palestinians and complicating Israel's self-defense measures.
- Israel's commitment to minimizing civilian casualties is unparalleled especially when compared to the indiscriminate violence and terror perpetuated by Hamas.
- The Israeli military goes to great lengths to avoid civilian casualties including the use of warning shots and leaflets to evacuate areas before strikes against military targets.
- Contrast this with Hamas's strategy, which intentionally places military assets in densely populated civilian areas thereby increasing the risk of innocent lives.

The loss of life among World Central Kitchen workers is a reminder of the war's human cost. Yet, the broader narrative must not be lost: Israel, like any sovereign nation, has the right and duty to defend its citizens against terrorism.

In conclusion – while we mourn the loss of innocent lives, we must also recognize the realities of this conflict.

Israel's efforts to protect citizens and minimize civilian casualties (amidst a relentless campaign of terror by Hamas) deserve acknowledgment, not condemnation.

Let us not forget the true architect of this suffering and the necessary steps required to achieve a lasting peace.

• • • • •

An article by Jack Hellner titled "A Lying Media Equates to Election Interference" was posted at americanthinker.com on April 3, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

Barack Obama, Bill Clinton and Joe Biden were at a fundraiser for the rich, and everyone seemed very proud that they were able to raise \$25 million from these well-heeled leftists.

Media members routinely claim that there is too much money in politics, yet they are very pleased about the rich supporting Biden – helping to raise a record-breaking number. Why are the donors' names being hidden? I thought politicians were for transparency.

At the event, Obama said that Biden really cares about the little guy, while Trump doesn't. It appears that Obama is confused. While Trump was president, he focused on lower taxes, energy independence and fewer regulations. Real wages rose rapidly (especially for those at the bottom) and his policies kept energy prices and overall inflation very low. Poverty hit an all-time low at the end of 2019. Housing was much more affordable.

Biden's policies of big government, open borders, and the destruction of the oil industry have hit the poor and middle class very hard.

Dictatorially forcing people to buy electric cars, trucks, combines, and tractors and forcing them to convert their homes to all electric will continue to destroy the poor and middle classes. While there continues to be great harm to everyday Americans, the rich will do just fine. That is not caring for the little guy.

The media makes a major effort to misinform (lie) to the public and to hide things from the public that would undermine Biden and the Democrat agenda.

• Biden campaigned on opening the border. As soon as he took office, he signed a litany of executive orders to reverse Trump's excellent policies to control the border.

(The current talking points from the media is that the massive border crisis and influx of illegals is caused by Trump. They are intentionally lying to mislead voters.)

For 14 years, the media has falsely claimed that Obamacare makes health care more affordable – while premiums and out-of-pocket expenses have skyrocketed. We are falsely told (without

evidence) that Biden's policies have reduced the inflation rate. Gas prices on December 31, 2023 were \$3.13 and crude oil was \$72 per barrel. Gas prices today are \$3.54 and crude oil is \$83 per barrel. Since Biden took office, crude is up over 110%.

- Politicians care about power and pushing the leftist agenda nothing more. Their policies make more people dependent on the government instead of providing people opportunities to move up the economic ladder. The only thing they care about regarding "the little guy" is buying his vote.
- Most of the media will intentionally lie to destroy anyone who gets in the way of politicians as they quest for power. They interfere in our elections every day. They are the truest and greatest threat to our republic.

• • • • •

An article by Katelyn Caralle titled "Revealed: The U.S. Cities Biden Is Flying Hundreds of Thousands of Migrants in Controversial Program That Sparked National Security Fears" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on April 2, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1.	Miami - 326,000
----	-----------------

2. Houston - 21,964

3. Los Angeles -8,382

4. Boston -4,879

5. San Francisco – 4,578

6. Atlanta – 4,515

7. Baltimore – 3,784

8. Chicago - 1,556

. . . . .

An article by James Gordon titled "Construction Crews Begin to Dismantle Ruins of Baltimore's Key Bridge – as Experts Reveal Eight Other American Crossings That Could Collapse If Struck" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 31, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

- Tacoma Narrows Bridge Washington
- Lewis and Clark Bridge Oregon and Washington
- St. John's Bridge Oregon
- San Francisco-Oakland Bay Bridge California
- Golden Gate Bridge San Francisco, California
- George Washington Bridge New York and New Jersey
- Verrazzano Narrows Bridge New York
- Chesapeake Bay Bridge Maryland

• • • •

An article by Staff titled "The 7 Sonic Wonders of the World: The Incredible Sounds to Hear Before It's Too Late" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 29, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

- Vatnajokull Glacier Iceland
- Dawn Chorus Lake Suvasvesi, Finland
- Laughing Hippopotamus Kenya
- Frog Beats Gamboa, Panama
- Starling Murmuration UK
- Whispers of a Coral Reef Sulu Sea
- Humpback Whale Song Caribbean Sea

 $\bullet$   $\bullet$   $\bullet$   $\bullet$ 

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."